
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 March 22, 2021 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Mobile Devices for Students 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of 405 Dell Chromebooks for students who have a non-school issued 
device at home but are not able to bring the device to school, for a total cost of 
$159,975.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
The purchase of the Dell Chromebooks will provide additional Chromebooks in order to 
have more devices in our schools for students to use during the school day. This 
recommendation has also been reviewed and supported by the Board Curriculum 
Committee.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
The funds for this purchase were secured through the Elementary and Secondary 
School Emergency Relief Fund grant (ESSER) which was targeted at providing 
materials and services to reduce the digital divide and support students during this 
pandemic. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer  
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attachment 


